

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

July 12, 2006

Alfred Talyansky, Agent Lev & Ed, Inc. 4327 N. Madero Dr. Mequon, WI 53092

Dear Mr. Talyansky:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 27, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for an Auto Wrecker, Junk Dealer and Junk Collector licenses for the premises at 2431 N. 30th St. ("Mid City Auto Salvage") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and the police report. A copy of the report was provided to you along with the notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, July 12, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications. Per the provisions of s. 92-3-7-a, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, if denied, no junk dealer or junk collector license shall be granted to the same person for a period of 12 months following the date of denial.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 060146



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 12, 2006

Dien Nguyen 6089 Oriole Lane Greendale, WI 53129

Dear Mr. Nguyen:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 27, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Billiard Hall license for the premises at 3515 W. National Ave. ("Saigon Video") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the your failure to appear before the committee despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, July 12, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 060146



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov July 12, 2006

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

John Lusz, Agent Best Place South, LLC 3481E Oak Creek Dr. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Lusz:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 27, 2006, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your applications for a Class "B" Tavern and Billiard Hall licenses for the premises at 3000 W. Lincoln Ave. ("Best Place South") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon the concentration of existing alcohol establishment licenses in the area of 3000 W. Lincoln Ave.

On Wednesday, July 12, 2006, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your applications.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCFN 060146